
    
New School – 
goodbye huts!!!

Over half term the classrooms in 
the playground will disappear!  
Reception, Y1 and Y2S will be 
taking up residence in their new 
classrooms in the main building.  
This is so the builders can have 
some more space to make us a 
playground for when we move in 
January 2015.!!!
As you can see, the new school 
has nearly been built – there are 
4 floors, a roof and some of the 
windows now have glass in.  
What happens next is all the stuff 
on the inside: plastering, 
electrics, plumbing and hundreds 
of other things.  It’s very exciting 
to think that by next January we 
will be in there!!!

Summer Fair!!
!

This year’s Summer Fair was a 
great success. There was a real 
sense of community spirit with 
everyone having lots of fun AND 
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Farewell 
to the 
huts 
!

!
Headteacher’s Meeting!

for Parents!!
Thursday 26 June!

9.00-10.00am!
An opportunity to share, 

inform, ask questions!
and celebrate.!

Please come along.

What a lot of Easter eggs!



Lorem Ipsum

!
Y6 School Journey!!!!

This week Y6 (every single one of 
them) are on a 5-day residential 
school journey in Norfolk.   We 
have daily reports of how they are 
doing and they are having a 
brilliant time.  They have been 
kayaking, abseiling, doing archery, 
visiting the beach, sailing and 
really enjoying being in the 
countryside.!!

Sunshine Club!!
Did you know that Sam now runs a 
Sunshine Club every morning?  
Come along from 8.00am for some 
fun sport and activities – a brilliant 
way to start the day – and then you 
can have breakfast at 8.30.!
Everyone is welcome and we look 
forward to seeing you bright and 
early!!!!

KS1 
Gymnastics 
tournament!!

Well done to all the brilliant 
gymnasts in Y1 and Y2 who 
entered the tournament and 
showed us their skills. You were 
superb – and well done for all 
wearing your proper P.E. kit.!

Parent Survey!!
Thank you to all parents who 
completed the recent survey.  
This will give us important 
information about how you think 
your child is getting on at 
Woolmore.  I will talk about the 
findings of the survey at my 
‘Headteacher’s Meeting for 
Parents’ in June.!!!

School Uniform !
Keep it smart please!!

A reminder that all children 
should be wearing ‘smart’ school 
uniform.  This means:!
• School polo shirt with 

sweatshirt or cardigan!
• Black/navy/grey trousers or 

skirts/pinafores/shalwar!
• Black/navy sensible shoes!
• NO leopard skin leggings / 

pink trainers / fancy scarves 
etc. etc.!

Thank you!!

!!!!!!!

HTTA News!
(that’s  ‘Headteacher’s!
Times Table Award’)!!

Well done to the following 
children who have recently 
achieved their HTTA.  This 
means they know all their 
times tables and division facts, 
square numbers, square roots, 
prime numbers and fractions.  
Well done!!!
Y3: Jada 
Y4: Rafi, Yaseen, Shubaita, 
Yakeen, Shuhel, Faizah and 
Hafizah 
Y5: Juber !
And finally…!!
Have a great half term 
holiday! !
Next half term starts on 
Monday 2 June.!!
The term finishes on Tuesday 
22 July.!!
Look out after half term for:!!
• School Puzzle Day!
• Scholastic Book Fair!
• Special outing for 100% 

attenders for the whole 
year!

• Reception taking part in a 
concert at The Wigmore 
Hall!

• Annual Reports for parents!
• Speak Out Festival!
• Y2 Graduation!
• Y6 Leavers’ Show!
• And lots of wonderful 

learning!
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